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Custom Catering 
5244 Gen. Meyer Ave. 
New Orleans, LA 70 13 1 

Dear Mr. Stieffel: 

On behalf of at AEDF, thank you for your generous contribution. Your 
participation helped make the November 2 Business Showcase an 
overwhelming success! 

We hope you are pleased with the exposure your business received throughout the 
community. AEDF publicized the event on television, radio, and numerous print outlets. 
Our goal was to help the business community grow and prosper. 

Thank you again for your participation and generosity in making this such a wonderful 
event for the Westbank. Algiers Community Foundation is a qualified 
organization and as such, all contributions are fully tax-deductible. 

Sincerely, 

Clayton White 

President, AEDF 
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